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Appl. Ref.: PDA12/0007 
 

2/12/2020 
 
Mr Jan Liu 
Baldasso Cortese 
1 103 Oxford Street 
Collingwood VIC 3066 

 
Level 8, 8 Nicholson Street  

East Melbourne 
VIC 3002 

Telephone: 03 9208 3333 
www.delwp.vic.gov.au 

DX210098 
 

 

Dear Mr Liu, 
 
Extension of Time Application PDA12/0007 
69-71 McCrae Street Dandenong VIC 3175 
 
I refer to the above matter submitted to the Minister for Planning C/- Department of 
Environment, Land, Water and Planning (the Department) on 15/10/2020. 
 
Under delegation from the Minister for Planning, pursuant to Section 69 of the Planning and 
Environment Act 1987, I have decided to extend the time of Planning Permit No PDA12/0007 for a 
further two (2) years. Planning Permit No PDA12/0007 will now expire if the development is not 
completed by 21 February 2023.   
 
Should you have any further queries in relation to this matter please do not hesitate to contact 
Dougal Barraclough on telephone 8392 5525 or email dougal.barraclough@delwp.vic.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Adam Crupi 
Manager, Development Approvals and Design 
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